

Collections

Suncoast Dressage and Combined Training Association July 2016 Newsletter

The shortest newsletter ever. Just this page. Lets make the next newsletter a big one. Please remember to send me your stories or articles that are pertinent to our dressage club. Hope everybody had a wonderful fourth of July!!!!

A lot of July Birthdays

Happy Birthday Everyone!!!!

Sally Cahill Jane Whitehurst

Susan Hartman

Jessica Combs Bryn Cahill

Heather Miller



© wondercliparts.com

Hope that you all had a great 4th. Hot and muggy riding. We had a great June show; once again, thanks to all involved. We can now look forward to the September 3rd & 4th shows, the new club year, a November schooling show, awards, new officers and the Christmas party.

The July meeting will be on July 12th at the home of Elizabeth Campbell. Please plan to attend. Meeting starts at 7:00 There will be an August meeting, location to be determined.

Ride safely in this heat and enjoy the summer.

President Harvey Rose